Draft liaison statement to ITU-T SG9 and ITU-R WP6Q from VQEG

VQEG meeting, May 2001

VQEG has received a proposal concerning ITU-T SG9 document COM9-D.84 (Boston, 1999) “Proposal of common basic objective measurement model for picture quality for FR”.

This proposal suggests that, as a FR scheme to be recommended, VQEG should extract a framework common to the candidate schemes that perform similarly well.

VQEG thinks this work, if necessary, should be done directly by ITU-T SG9 and/or ITU-R WP6Q, not by VQEG, for the following reason.

· The target of VQEG work has been defined as to evaluate the performance of each candidate scheme from a fair standpoint, and to report the results. Preparing a recommendation is not a target of VQEG.







